
 

 

 

 

 

 

12 May 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern,  
 
 
METRONET THORNLIE-COCKBURN LINE SERVICE CHANGES 
 
Following an announcement on 30 March 2025 by the Hon Roger Cook MLA and Hon Rita Saffioti 
MLA, we are pleased to advise that the METRONET Thornlie-Cockburn Line will commence full 
operation on Monday 9 June 2025.  
 
To coincide with the opening of the METRONET Thornlie-Cockburn Line, there will be significant 
changes to the Transperth bus network in Perth’s south and south-eastern suburbs. These changes 
may impact how your students travel to school and as such, it is important to understand the impacts 
of these changes.  
 
We encourage all students to visit the Transperth website ahead of 9 June to plan their journey, as 
their existing journey may no longer exist, experience time/stand/route number changes or there 
may be a new service available that will improve their public transport journey. 
 
A summary of changes impacting students at your school is available on the Transperth website. 
These changes are effective from the commencement of the METRONET Thornlie-Cockburn Line 
on Monday 9 June 2025.  
 
I trust that these changes will shape a transformation to how your current and future students will 
travel to and from school and ensure that public transport remains an attractive option for students 
travelling to schools across the south and south-eastern suburbs.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
GARY MERRITT 
Service Development Manager 
Transperth, Regional & School Bus Services 
 


